
UW Dermatology Wednesday morning Patient Conference Patient Instructions 

Thank you for agreeing to participate in our patient conference. It provides a unique 
opportunity to have many care providers think about and discuss your skin. It is 
both beneficial to you as the patient and to all of our providers as learners. Below 
are some basic instructions regarding the conference. If you have any questions 
please contact either your provider who has invited you to come, our RN line at 
206.598.5065, or our chief residents  at dermcfs@uw.edu .  

• The conference is held on 2-3 Wednesday mornings each month in the
Dermatology Clinic on the 4th floor at 4225 Roosevelt Way NE, Seattle, WA
98105 (across from the University Inn)

• There is parking below the clinic, for which you will be reimbursed
• We ask that patients arrive no later than 7:40 am
• Please come to the Dermatology front desk, let them know that you are there

for patient conference and you will be directed to an exanimation room
• You will likely be asked to change into a gown
• You can expect anywhere between 10-30 providers to come into the room to

examine your skin and ask questions
• Around 8:15 the providers will go to a conference room to discuss your skin

findings
• You can expect a phone call from your provider in the following days with a

summary of what was discussed and what the plan is for your care

Please contact us with questions. 

Thank you.  
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